
International  Autumn  School
of Finnish Studies in Prague
The International Autumn School of Finnish Studies Prague 2018
is part of a four-year cooperative project run by departments
and centers for Finnish studies at universities in Warsaw,
Greifswald, Cologne, and the Faculty of Arts in Prague. The
project has achieved financial support of the Finnish state
organisation  Opetushallitus,  which  is  part  of  the  Finnish
Ministry of Education.

The aim of the project is to organise annual meetings of
students  and  teachers  of  Finnish  studies  from  four
universities  in  three  different  countries.  The  meetings
include  lectures,  conference  papers,  research  projects
presentations, and exchanges of experience. The event is also
an  opportunity  to  network  and  to  discuss  other  forms  of
cooperation.

The language of the summer school is Finnish.

The autumn school takes place on 23 – 27 September 2018 at the
Faculty of Arts in Prague. The opening ceremony will be hold
on Monday 24 September at 9:15 in Room 104 at the CUFA main
building (nám. Jana Palacha 2, Prague 1).

For more information about the autumn school programme, see
the website of the Finnish Studies at CUFA.
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